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         Minutes of a meeting of the Westacre Parish Council 
           held on Thursday 6th April 2017 at 7pm in the Village Hall
Present
Councillors: Eoghan Sheils, Jeremy Cameron, Ralph Sliwa and Terry Howlett
Others:  There were three other parishioners in attendance.
Clerk: Henry Birkbeck

Minute 1.   Apologies were received and accepted from Antonia Hanbury, Fiona Wrigley and Jim Moriarty (our Borough Councillor)

Minute 2.  Minutes of the last meeting (9th January 2017) were corrected, approved and signed.
Minute 3.  Declarations of interest were received from Fiona Wrigley and Terry Howlett.
Minute 4.  The Spring Walk was confirmed to be held on Sunday 7th May, at 3pm meeting at The Stag.
Minute 5.  The War Memorial was to be inspected at the Spring Walk to assess what further work should be done to tidy it up.

Minute 6.  It was decided to postpone a decision to investigate the issues surrounding a new bus shelter on River Road.  (Preliminary research by Eoghan Sheils had indicated it might cost in the region of £1,500.)
Minute 7.  Terry Howlett’s Declaration of Acceptance of Office was received.
Minute 8.  It was proposed that a SAM (flashing speed sign) should be purchased for the village subject to receiving a grant of 50%.  (Proposed by Jeremy Cameron, seconded by Ralph Sliwa, and voted by three Councillors - there was one abstention).  It was noted that we would need to consult with NCC Highways before proceeding further.
Minute 9.  The Budget for 2017-18 was approved. 
Minute 8.  The accounts for payment were approved as follows:-

a) Hire of Village Hall on 9th January - £9.00. 
Minute 9.  It was decided to keep searching for a seventh Parish Councillor.
Minute 10.  There were discussions regarding West Acre News (it was proposed that we continue with 4 regular Newsletters, but Ralph will see if he can get reduced printing costs), the Website (which needs more information about the Councillors and other up-dates), the possibility of using the Church as a Village Hall, and the pretend speed camera that might be erected on River Road.
The Annual Parish Meeting will be held on Monday 22nd May 2017 at 7.00pm in the Village Hall, followed by the Annual Parish Council Meeting.
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